
Washington Office

May 8, 2002

Steve Dayhoff
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington DC, 20554

Re:  CRN #22048

Dear Mr. Dayhoff,

Per our discussion today, I’ve submitted via the FCC’s electronic filing system, the
FAA Approval letter for the Rockwell Collins VHF-4000 Equipment Certification
Application, FCC ID AJL8221468.

Thank you for your efforts in helping me correctly submit correspondence and
attachments.  If you require any additional information or have any questions, please feel
free to contact me at 703-516-8213.

Sincerely,

Joseph Cramer


